
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 19 By Councillor Mowat for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 29 August 2024 

  When the TRO making changes at Magdala Crescent and to 

facilitate the CCWEL was made on 12th December 2023 it 

was agreed that once monitoring of the “Copenhagen style” 

junctions had been carried out there would be a workshop 

with residents to discuss: 

Whether the concerns residents had raised about junction 

safety and increases in traffic as part of the TRO process 

had materialised, or if the predictions of officers that these 

concerns would not materialise was evidenced and to look 

at how the area was operating.  

Could the Convener answer the following questions: 

Question (1) Has the monitoring of the junctions been carried out? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) If, yes where has this data been presented? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Further to the traffic counts reported to the Transport and 

Environment Committee in the Business Bulletin on 15th 

August where were the counts taken from and is there a 

split of types of vehicles – car, van, HGV available? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) When will the workshop be held to discuss the findings with 

residents? 

Answer (4)  

 
 


